
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Student Affairs Policy Committee 
 
DATE: February 5, 2024 
 
Overview: 

 
 
 
 

The committee had our first meeting of the Spring on January 31.  
 
The goal of the committee during the Spring 2024 semester is work on resources to share, whether 
through D2L, other social media pages, and other mechanisms, that faculty and staff can easily read and 
share with students. For example specific resources parking and transportation services, Campus Health, 
and other entities that are less widely known (such as the option for a Lyft for on campus students to 
grocery stores). 
 
In February we will continue work on the resources and be joined by the Basic Needs Center. 
 
Other: 
Please register for the Student Success Conference (2/14-2/15): 
https://studentsuccess.arizona.edu/ 
 
The Campus Pantry Benefit Dinner is February 16. If available, please consider registering to attend or 
sponsoring a student to attend ($55). Tables (by departments, colleges, etc.) can be sponsored for $600: 
https://register.uafoundation.org/2024CampusPantryDinner 
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